
February 21st, 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Happy Family Day! This week is another short, but exciting week of school. On 

Wednesday, we have our first field trip to the Telus Spark science centre. Both 

morning and afternoon classes will be gone all day. Remember to have your 

child pack a healthy lunch, snack and water. All students should wear their 

formal uniforms. If your child has not yet returned their permission forms, then 

they must have them at school on Wednesday morning or they will not be able 

to come on the field trip. 

 

Last week we celebrated Valentine’s Day. The students had a lot of fun giving 

cards to their classmates and making a variety of arts and crafts. We also have 

been continuing on our spelling work. This week’s words for spelling review are: 

he, she, was, the, in.  

 

 

 

Reminders: 

- February 22 – Trip to Telus Spark 

 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

No School 

 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘he’. 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘she’. 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘it’. 

Spelling 

Review 

- Return 

homework in 

homework 

folder. 

 

 

Have a great field trip week of school, 

 

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


